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At Stuart A. Feintuch DDS we know that you want a dentist who
is dedicated to providing you with the best dental care
possible in Bay Ridge. Dr. Feintuch has made a career of
seeing beautiful and satisfied smiles and specializes in
dental implants, root canal therapy, teeth whitening, dental
crowns, all porcelain Zirconium bridges, Bruxzir crowns,
porcelain veneers. sleep apnea appliances, implant
overdentures and Invisalign. With a friendly and professional
team you can rest comfortably while the best dentist in bay
ridge treats you.
Dr. Stuart Feintuch knows the difference it makes to the
patient when they are being treated by a dentist who is truly
dedicated to his or her health. This is why he ensures that he
provides each and every one of his patients with the
individual attention that they deserve and makes sure that the
patient is his first priority.
This is why you should let our office in Brooklyn be the
practice you have been looking for! We strive to be the best
dental practice in Brooklyn to provide you and your family
with all of your general dentistry needs. Whatever dental
needs you need addressed, be it a simple check up, a root
canal, or cosmetic dental work, Dr. Feintuch is here to help.
Whether you are in need of a check-up, or if you are looking
to straighten your teeth with Invisalign, or restore your
teeth with dental implants, Dr. Feintuch is here to help. He
knows just the right cosmetic dentistry treatments to get your
teeth aligned and beautiful, so you can be proud of your smile
each and every day. With our practice, you can rest assured
that you are putting your faith and trust in a doctor that has
earned it after many years in the dental profession.

